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Comments: While I agree with the improvement of habit for animals and the improvement of forests by

thinning,logging and pre-scribed burns to help reduce fire hazard I do not agree with limiting access to the back

country more than what it already is.

Special interest groups have shrunk the area of access to meet their agenda on what and who should access our

public lands.  

Brundage Mountain Resort already has been able to take advantage of public lands for personal profit and is

looking to expand greatly on that to cater to a specific group.

I have been a visitor of the Payette National forest in the McCall area for 25-years plus and do my best to respect

all users and to respect the forest.

Please reconsider the closing/denying certain types of users access to our public lands.

 

Regards,

Justin Hunt


